[bookmark: _GoBack]Interested individuals are invited to attend a
Virtual Library Science Education Open Forum

about MLS Degree options & East Carolina University MLS degree program. 

You do not have to attend on campus or other location. This will be an online meeting

When: Thursday, April 18, 8:00-9:30 p.m. OR 
	  Tuesday, April 23, 3:00-4:30 p.m.   OR
             Saturday, May 4, 10:00-11:30 a.m.

How To Attend the Online Forum: Email us to confirm your attendance with your choice of day and time from above. Instructions for accessing and using our Virtual Conference Chat Program will be sent to you. 

Information provided: The professors of the Library Science Degree Program will discuss:
1. Careers in library and information technology with an MLS degree
2. LIS Degree program options
3. Admission requirements into the MLS Degree Program
4. The curriculum of the Library Science Degree Program and requirements for graduating with the degree
5. Available scholarships
6. Issues and trends in library and information services
7. Questions, with time permitting
To confirm your attendance and to receive instructions on attending virtually, contact:
Dr. John B. Harer, Library Science Degree Admissions Committee chair
Phone: (910) 769-4450 or (252) 481-7906
Email:  harerj@ecu.edu

